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REC Holds 84th Annual Meeting with a Drive-Through 
 
Allamakee-Clayton Electric Cooperative held its 84th annual meeting Monday, September 12, in 
a drive-through format. We had record attendance this year, and the board of directors and 
employees thank all members who voted for their board directors and visited with us during the 
drive-through. Each member had the opportunity to vote, receive a gift and take home a hot to-go 
meal. In addition, the Cooperative's Tesla Model 3 electric vehicle was on display for members 
interested in or considering an EV.  
  
Cooperative members who voted by mail or during the annual meeting drive-through returned 
incumbents Roger Arthur, Sumner, and Al Steffens, Clermont, to the board. Elected to the 
board was Brice Wood, Lansing. Arlyn "Butch" Fossum, Waterville, did not seek re-election. 
 
The board of directors will elect board officers during their September 26 Board Meeting. 
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